
PROCLAMATION 

WHEREAS, military youth of today and tomorrow promise to be among the most active 
and involved populations in our nation’s history; and 

WHEREAS, the physical, social, and emotional well-being of children in military 
families is essential to their success and has a direct impact on the resiliency of military 
families serving our country; and  

WHEREAS, by ensuring military children are safe and supported in our schools and 
communities our men and women in uniform can focus on the challenges and missions 
they face in the line of duty; and 

WHEREAS, our efforts and support can improve the lives of military youth and help 
pave the way for future generations.  

NOW THEREFORE, I, Dr. Larry Wallace Jr., Mayor of the City of Manor, Texas, and 
on behalf of the Manor City Council, do hereby proclaim the month of April 2021 as:  

“Military Child Month” 
in the City of Manor, Texas, and urge all citizens to take time to honor our military youth 
and the family members who care for them.   

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and caused the seal of the City 
of Manor to be affixed this 7th day of April 2021.   

_______________________________ 
Dr. Larry Wallace Jr., Mayor 
City of Manor 


